
This session is designed to provide practical 
tips and strategies to parents and carers to 
help them to educate their young people 
to think critically about fake news and 
understand the harms of prejudice. 

Parents and carers are able to choose from 
one of two dates:

•	 Thursday 16th May 2024, 6.30-8.30pm, 
delivered online via Microsoft Teams

•	 Wednesday 22nd May 2024, 10am-12pm, 
delivered face-to-face at Hillingdon 
Autistic Care and Support, UB3 1PB

Helping Young 
People to Think 
Critically about 
Fake News and 
Prejudice
Free Workshops for Parents 
and Carers in Hillingdon

enquiries@equaliteach.co.uk

01480 470660     

In addition to the training, participants will 
also gain access to an online portal of further 
support and guidance, including tools to help 
educate their young people about the harms 
of fake news and prejudice. 

Aims:
•	 Understand the impact of misinformation 

and fake news, and why it is important 
for their young people to think critically 
about the information they receive

•	 Understand how current social media 
platforms operate and how to safeguard 
their young people from fake news online

•	 Be equipped with confidence, skills and 
knowledge to effectively discuss fake 
news and prejudice with their young 
people

•	 Have access to further support and 
resources for discussing these issues with 

their young people

Scan or click 
the QR code 
to book

22nd May16th May

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/helping-young-people-to-think-critically-about-fake-news-and-prejudice-tickets-881856074257?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/helping-young-people-to-think-critically-about-fake-news-and-prejudice-tickets-881813857987?aff=oddtdtcreator

